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PARTICIPANTS NEEDED FOR 
RESEARCH IN neurodevelopmental differences study 

  

We are looking for volunteers to take part in a study entitled 
Access to Primary Care for children with neurodevelopmental differences 

To be a participant your CHILD must: 

➢ Have a neurodevelopmental difference 

➢ Be at any age between 0-18 years old 

➢ Live in Saskatchewan. 

As a participant in this study, you would be asked to: complete a short questionnaire. 

Your participation would involve 1 session,  

each of which is approximately 5-10 minutes. 

Please scan the QR code below to access and complete the questionnaire for the 

study https://redcap.usask.ca/redcap/surveys/?s=C7EWRMMYYTMMYR99  

 

For more information about this study, or to volunteer for this study,  

please contact: 

Kate Korchinski 
Department of Pediatrics 

at 
Email: kak568@mail.usask.ca 

This study has been approved by the University of Saskatchewan Behavioural Research 

Ethics Board 
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